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IMPLEMENTATION OF THE CREDIT CARD LEVY 

 

 

The Reserve Bank of Fiji has confirmed that the Credit Card levy announced as part of the 2012 

National Budget will be implemented by all commercial banks issuing credit cards with effect from 

1 January 2012. 

 

All bank customers holding local credit cards should expect an additional 2 percent charge on the 

outstanding balance of their credit card accounts at the end of each month from January 2012.  The 

levy of 2 percent will be charged on the outstanding debt on credit cards, on a monthly basis. 

 

The banks will then remit this payment to the Fiji Revenue and Customs Authority (FRCA) by the 

15
th

 calendar day after the last day of each month. 

 

The Reserve Bank extends its appreciation to the banks for their collaboration with FRCA to enable 

the successful implementation of the levy. 
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